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Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 21, 2019

TO: Honorable Drew Springer, Chair, House Committee on Agriculture & Livestock
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1851 by Springer (Relating to the requirement that the State Board of Veterinary

Medical Examiners provide a copy of a complaint to the subject of the complaint.), As
Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The Board of Veterinary Medical Examiners indicates that the provisions of the bill relating to the
requirement that the agency provide a copy of a complaint to the subject of the complaint could be
absorbed using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 578 Board of Veterinary Medical Examiners
LBB Staff: WP, SZ, SGr, ESt
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